
Dear Mayor Regan

I strongly object to the development proposal DA2019/0200 which will result in the bulldozing of pristine 
bushland adjoining Allenby Park at Allambie Heights
Councils own website describes Allenby Park as 

“One of our best-kept secrets, you'll forget you're in Sydney as you slip into this tranquil stunning pocket 
of natural bush. 
Picturesque waterfalls, mossy boulders and panoramic views of the coast.”

Our environment is already under stress, our waterways are already degraded because of residential and 
commercial development – please do not allow this application to go ahead in such an environmentally sensitive 
location

regards

Susan Stack
4 Spring Road
North Curl Curl
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Subject: Objection to Application Number: DA2019/0200


